
 

Headteacher’s 

Award 
 

Well done to the following pupils who 

were given Headteacher’s Award 

certificates this week. 
 

Ariana L, Tommy K, Zaide H, Arlo H, Noah 

F, Teddy W, Meral A, Arlo M, Omari O, 

George J, Albie A-D, Jake T, Macsen M-J, 

Myles B, William G-B, Yasmin Al-J, Ethan 

E, Joseph R, Enzo H, Quinn S, Oliver O’R, 

Lilly K, Riley C-P, Scarlett H, Safa K, 

Michael L, Nathaniel D, Sophia K, Amy B, 

Zeyad M, Leon K, Rafe K, Eliza C, Salma 

O’Neill, Frey R, Will B, Jenson F, Ethan Mc 

Scarlett H, Anna S, Christian D, Pearl J 

 

 

Attendance for week commencing  
 

Reception 92.6 % 

Year 1 97.5 % 

Year 2 96.5 % 

Year 3 96.3 % 

Year 4 94.1 % 

Year 5 96.2 % 

Year 6 96.7 % 
 

 

 

 

 

Notice to Year 3 & Year 4 

Parents/Carers 

  

We will be concluding the Year 3 and 4 

boys' inter-house hockey tournament with 

a final between Brooks & Selwyns. We will 

also be doing the Year 3 and 4 Girls’ 

interhouse football. 

 

Any boys competing in the hockey final 

will need a gumshield and shin pads. For 

the girls football, we highly recommend 

boots and shinpads. 

 

 

Year 2 Eureka Trip – Fantastic Write 

 

Here is Ilaria's (2P) recount of our trip to 

Eureka last week. All children did recounts 

of the trip as our Fantastic Write.  

 

“I had the most amazing time at Eureka! 

We went to the homes gallery. Cat fans 

beware there is a ginormous cat called 

Luna. I’m a cat fan myself. I found the 

toilet funny, it was my favourite thing in 

the home gallery. 

 Did you know that saliva breaks down 

food? I didn’t. I found this out in the 

amazing bodies gallery. There was a door 

that said ‘open if you dare’. Would you open 

the door? I did. There was…a chicken. 

The nature gallery was my favourite gallery 

because there was a climbing tree. Next, 

we quickly ran to the coach.” 
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Congratulations  to 

Jack C in 4P who won 

an award on Monday 

night at ‘Ellesmere 

Port Musical Theatre 

Company’s’ annual 

awards night, for 

best male actor in 

their production of 

‘Goodnight Mr Tom’ 

last year. He was 

delighted! He goes to 

Blackpool this 

Saturday for the 

National NODA 

awards. Good luck 

Jack!! 

 

 

Important Notice to 

Parents/Carers of 

children in Year 3 to 

Year 6 

 

If you have any of 

the school sports kit 

at home, particularly 

cross country, athletics or football, please 

can these be washed and returned to 

school immediately.' 

 

 

 

Orla won 

Liverpool 

School girls 

final at 

Goodison Park 

last night. She 

has also signed 

under 11’S for 

Manchester 

United for 

next season. 

 

 
 

 
 

Call for all parents, 

careers, 

grandparents and 

volunteers! 

 

We are looking for 

volunteers to read one-on-one with 

children across the primary phase each 

week. If you are interested, contact Miss 

Finnegan using the email address below. 

Thanks you 

jfinnegan@liverpoolcollege.org.uk 

 

 

Advanced Notice 

 

The Music Springtime Soiree is taking 

place on Thursday 16th May in Mossley Hill 

Church. 

Preplings and BPM will both be performing 

at our annual College Music Concert. 

Look out for letters and ticket information 

next week. 

 

 

 

Well done to Rose 

& Iris for their 

lovely outodoor 

Art  
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Ella (4P) completed 

her 1/2 marathon 

Park Run and Evie 

(1R) completed her 

Full Marathon Park 

Run 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to 

Blake 1Q for 

receiving 

“Player of the 

Match” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to 

Lucia 1Q for 

receiving her 

Swimming 

Medal 

 

 

 

 

 

PTA News 
 

Food festival: 
Volunteers required - for each volunteer 

who helps, they will be assigned 2x 

fireworks tickets for 8th November. More 

information in our newsletter. 

 

We need your help with Tombola donations! 

We are in desperate need of prizes for our 

tombola at the Food Festival. If you have 

any of the following, please hand them in to 

Mrs Fraser & Mrs Herron or Upper School 

Reception on 9th or 10th May, or bring 

them to the Outlet during opening hours. 

 

Primary: 

• Bottles (alcohol, soft drinks, anything in a 

bottle!) 

• New/unused gifts/items that would be a 

nice prize! 

Seniors: 

• Chocolates or sweets (unopened and in 

date) 

• New/unused toys and games 

• New/unused gifts/items that would be a 

nice prize! 

 

Tickets are available for the food festival 

- we have a much bigger response of 

vendors this year, with pizza, burgers, 

Indian cuisines, crepes, Indian mithai, 

spice garnishing, freeze dried candy, fresh 

donuts and so much more! Our own Prepling 

choir are making a special appearance too!  

 

You can purchase tickets and get more 

information here  

https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/liverpool-

college-pta/t-gaeejan or on our newsletter. 

Come and have lunch with us and take your 

dinner home - no cooking on Saturday 18th 

May! 
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Dates for your Diary 

Coffee Morning 
 

Friday 28th June 2024 

 

Summer term – key dates 2023-2024 
 

Date Event 

13th – 

16th May 

KS2 SATs 

16th May Springtime Soiree  

20th May Class photos 

24th May NW Cancer run 

27th-

31st May 

HALF TERM 

3rd – 

14th June 

Y4 multiplication check 

5th June Y3 residential Catalyst 

museum 

6th June Y3&4 Sports’ Day 

7th June Y5&6 Sports’ Day 

Y3 residential Catalyst 

museum 

10- 

14th June 

Phonics screening 

19th June Environment Day 

20th June Y1 trip to Knowlsey Safari 

Park 

21st June Rec & KS1 Sports’ Day 

24th – 

28th June 

Y6 Residential trip to 

Lakeside 

3rd July Y7 transition day 

4th July Primary Speech Day 

12th July End of term 

 

Important Notice to Reception – Year 2 Parents/Carers 

No Keyrings are allowed on your child’s red/black bag.  Please ensure your child’s name is 

clearly written on the school bag.  As some of the children are trading their keyrings and 

this is causing upset.   

 


